
 

URGENT UPDATE: 

Our city water supplier has announced a WATER EMERGENCY that affects the 
City of Blanco.  

According to their alert: 

“Until further notice, water consumption is limited to Indoor Use Only for 
Residents.  Residential, commercial, wholesale, and industrial customers 
should NOT engage in landscape irrigation until further notice.  Bulk Water 
Haulers are prohibited from pulling water from hydrants until further 
notice.” 

Folks, this drought has hit everyone hard. The river and lake levels are very low. 
Our recent rains barely made an impact. 

While it is a hardship, please stop ALL outdoor water use. We are all in this together, 
and if we do this, we should be able to make it through this temporary situation without 
having to resort to more drastic measures. 

We are on top of this and will update you once these restrictions are lifted. 

 

Here is a link to the notice from Texas Water 
Company.  https://www.txwaterco.com/service-alerts/2023-06-28-emergency-watering-
stage-indoor-use-only-areas-north-canyon-lake-spring  
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